Louisiana Tax Commission State of Louisiana

JOHN BEL EDWARDS
GOVERNOR



LAWRENCE E. CHEHARDY

April 27, 2018

RE: 2017 Residential Sales Ratio Study

Dear Assessor Waguespack:

The Louisiana Tax Commission, in performance of its duties as required by LSA-R.S. 47:1837, has completed the 2017 Residential Sales Ratio Study in your parish. Measurement indicates that the assessed values are within the tolerances allowed by the law.

A hearing has been scheduled for Wednesday, May 30, 2018, at 10:00 A. M. in the Louisiana Tax Commission's Hearing Room, located at 1051 N. Third Street, Suite 200, to consider any comments you or any tax recipient body within the parish might have.

Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter, I remain,

Sincerely,

Jeffrey T. Crosby

Director - Louisiana Tax Commission

Copy of T. Comply

JTC:ma